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SACRED HEART PARISH  

PART OF THE BAYSIDE CATHOLIC MISSION 
Frs. David Cartwright and Dean Mathieson, our joint pastors, send out a         

communication each week which is posted on our website along with the weekly 

Bulletin. You are encouraged to read the letter from Fr David. it is very            
informative, and one of the few ways to be connected during this time of         
isolation.  Download ‘‘From the Pastors” to see more information on:  

The various Parish groups and initiatives  

Updates on Meetings for Mission and Stewardship teams and Secretaries zooms 

Outdoor gatherings - offering the opportunity for baptisms,  

reconciliation and prayer for up to 5 people. This Saturday we will have 

two sessions for prayer with a limit of 5 people at each. To book use the 

following link: Saturday 10th Oct, 12pm or 1pm Sacred Heart, Sandringham 

https://www.trybooking.com/BLYGP 
 

Confessions will be available this Saturday morning outside Stella 
Maris church, Beaumaris from 10-11am. See letter for details and instructions. 
 

Bayside Mission 2020—where to from here? There will be a series of 
talks during November on Thursdays 5,12,19 & 26 at 7.30pm  
 

A link to Pope Francis’ Encyclical, offering much needed inspiration 
 

Details on how you can support our Communities. 
 

The Safeguarding Committee—working to safeguard our communities. 
 

The parishes of the Bayside Mission are committed to creating and 

maintaining safe and nurturing environments for all young and          

vulnerable people.  

SUNDAY MASSES :                 
Mass will be streamed each Sunday from one of the churches of the Bayside Mission  

group.  This Sunday, Mass will be streamed from Sacred Heart Sandringham. 

Sunday Mass will be on the website, Facebook page and YouTube channel. 

To access this Mass, please go to the combined parish website: 

www.baysidecatholicmission.org 
There is also a link on the Sacred Heart homepage to the new website, just click on 

the blue circle of Bayside Catholic Mission. 

To enrich your attendance in the online Mass:  
there is an excellent resource prepared by the     
Australian Bishops to help us participate in online   
liturgy and is easily accessed on the bulletins page on 
our website.  It contains all the readings and prayers, 
along with some reflections, and  suggestions for 
personal  prayer. It can also be accessed each week 
at: https://catholic.org.au/prayathome#Sunday 

https://www.trybooking.com/BLYGP


PARISH OFFICE: 
Due to the current Stage 4 Covid19 restrictions,  

the Parish Office is not attended.   

If you need a priest, contact St Joan of Arc Brighton on 9593 1703,  

or St Mary’s  Hampton on 9521 0990. 

If you want to inform the Sacred Heart office of anything; request for prayers for the 

sick, or any administrative request, please email the parish : Sandringham@cam.org.au  

The parish email is monitored regularly and issues will be attended to or relayed to 

whomever is responsible, in the most timely manner possible. 

CARE CALLS 
Over the past few weeks, members of 
the Social Justice Group and other   
volunteers have been making phone 
contact with parishioners who may be 
isolated or lonely, to assure them that 
they have not been forgotten by the 
parish.  All of us are missing attending 
Mass and interacting with others in our 
Sacred Heart community.   
Some parishioners have support from 
family, friends or neighbours but all 
those we phoned appreciated a  
friendly chat.   
If you would like someone to contact 
you, please let us know. 
Ring Judy on 0419 311 255 or email 
judith@jml.net.au 

COPIES OF THE BULLETIN will be available outside the 
school from this Friday afternoon and again from Monday.  
Please pass this on to anyone you know who does not have access 
to the internet and would like a copy. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

YOU ARE INVITED 
 

Nazareth Parish Pastoral Council are 
pleased to present the inaugural  
Comedy Night, Friday 30th October 
from 7pm-8pm on ZOOM. 
 

Entertained by award winning comedian 
Ben Price (from Australia’s Got Talent).   
This family-friendly event will sure to put a 
smile on your face! 
 

Set yourself up with some wine, cheese 
and sit back and relax with a light-hearted 
hour of fun with your fellow parishioners! 
 

Details to follow in next week’s bulletin. 

mailto:judith@jml.net.au
http://www.marymackilloptoday.org.au/prayer-book


    We respectfully acknowledge the Australian Aboriginal peoples and         

especially the Boonerwrung people of the Kulin Nation,  who are the         

traditional owners and custodians of the Sandringham area. 

Remember in our  prayers 

THE  SICK: Peter Roberts, Martin Cassidy, Kim D’Souza, Maria Rosa Daniela,  

Gabriel Quin, Nancy Camera,   Tyler Neighbour,    Nancy   Curran,   Brian Curran,    

Dianne    Button,    Marissa Daicos,   John Mott,  Louise Tonna,  Gary Murphy,  

Vicki Pucella  

DECEASED:   Irene Philippe 

 

ANNIVERSARIES :  Peter O’Connor,  Sr Rupert,  Margaret Murphy,  John Vautin 

COLLECTION  COUNTERS, CHURCH  PREPARATION  TEAMS       

EUCHARISTIC  MINISTERS, LECTORS  &  COMMENTATORS  
 

All rosters temporarily suspended     Volunteers not required until further notice.   

The way 
you think is 
not God’s 
way but 
man’s 

Gracious God, We give thanks anew for your providence and 

presence. We prayerfully seek your grace, amidst COVID-19 

here and overseas. We pray for those in need of healing. We 

pray for your peace with those who are anxious or grieving. 

We pray you will continue to strengthen and sustain all those 

who are serving in response. We pray for your Holy Spirit’s  

discernment amidst the many choices and decisions facing our 

national, community and medical leaders. We pray we each 

might see quickly what more we can do to help those who are 

vulnerable. This prayer for our nation in the family of nations, 

with all that is on our hearts, we gather now and pray through 

Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen.  

As a small way of being spiritually united as members of the Bayside Mission, 
we are suggesting that each family or household might pray this prayer each 

Wednesday night.  
As we do this, we unite ourselves spiritually with our fellow parishioners, and all 

people of goodwill, in our communities as we pray for each other. 


